April 22,2020

Aloha Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club Owner,

At the next Annual Meeting of the Associations, scheduled for October 15, 2020, Owners will elect one (1)
member to serve on the Association of Apartment Owners (AOAQ) Board of Directors and one (1) member to
serve on the Owners Association (VOA) Board of Directors. The Boards typically meets twice a year, on-site
at the resort in the fall and via conference call in the spring. Between meetings, Board Members work on
Association business, share information via email and conduct special meetings via conference call as needed.
Please ensure you have the time to commit to serving before volunteering.

If you wish to be considered as a candidate for election to either or both Boards, please complete and submit a
Volunteer Form to the Association.

By clicking on the link above, you will be directed to MarriottVacationClub.com where you will be prompted
to log in using your MarriottVacationClub.com User Name and Password. If you do not have an account,
click “Create a New Account.” If you have an account and encounter challenges logging in, click “Forgot User
Name or Password” on the web site.

For technical support accessing the Volunteer Form on MarriottVacationClub.com, please contact Owner
Services at 800-845-4226.

A Volunteer Form can also be obtained by contacting Patty Furtado, Executive Secretary, by email at
patty.furtado@marriotthotels.com, or by phone at 808-246-5019. The Volunteer Form must be received by
June 4, 2020, to be considered as a candidate for the 2020 Board of Directors elections.

Your vote is very important for the upcoming election of Board of Directors! In August, you will receive
Notice of Annual Meetings, along with a VOA Limited Proxy and an AOAO Written Consent Ballot. If you
cannot attend the Annual Meetings, please return your Limited Proxy and Written Consent Ballot so quorum
can be met. If quorum is not met, the Annual Meetings will be re-noticed at an additional expense to the
Associations. Your Board encourages you to submit your Limited Proxy and Written Consent Ballot.

With warm aloha,

Sherri Sanchez Holcomb

Resort Manager
Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club
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